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SUMMARY 

Limits pharmacy benefit managers’ ability to require or encourage enrollees to fill or refill 
prescription drugs at mail order pharmacy. Prohibits pharmacy benefit managers from requiring 
special credentialing or similar requirements for pharmacists licensed by State Board of 
Pharmacy. 

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
 


